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NOTICE OF HARRISON COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PROPOSED ORDINANCE NO. 2023-02 
 

A SEWER USE ORDINANCE 
 

At its January 20, 2023 meeting, the Board of Trustees of the Harrison County Regional 
Sewer District introduced proposed Ordinance No. 2023-02, which would establish a sewer use 
ordinance.  In Ordinance No. 2023-02, the Board of Trustees proposes to establish certain rules and 
prohibitions for discharges into its sewer system with the goal of protecting its wastewater 
treatment system, preventing damage to its wastewater treatment system, and to secure the best 
results for operation and maintenance of its wastewater treatment system.  Ordinance No. 2023-
02 includes penalties and charges up to a $1,000 per day for violation and the collection of costs, 
including attorney’s fees to enforce its Ordinance.  Please note that this Ordinance does not 
increase the rates for monthly sewer service. The Board will hold a public hearing at the Harrison 
County Community Foundation located at 1523 Foundation Way NE, Corydon, Indiana, on February 
17, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in order to receive public input on the proposed Ordinance. For further 
information regarding the proposed Ordinance, including to obtain a complete copy of the 
Ordinance, please contact the Harrison County Regional Sewer District at 502-727-0079.     

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


